
 

 I do hope that you have had a GREAT summer. Also, I hope that you are 
planning to be at the meeting on Tuesday, September 4.  Stephanie is arranging 
some very good programs for us this year.  Please mark the FIRST TUESDAY 
NIGHT of each month on your calendar and be sure to come to Rex for the 
meetings. 
   

Sam Bundy 
sambundy5@aol.com 
 

 

NEWS NOTES 
 

 
¶ Gloria Rose has had several bad falls this summer. She is doing better; however, 

please keep her in your thoughts and prayers. Her address now is: Gloria Rose, 
Elmcroft, 421 Van Thomas Drive,  Raleigh, NC, 27615 

 
¶ MEMBER ALERT! DUES($20.00) for 2012 -2013 ARE DUE PRIOR TO OR ON 

SEPT.4TH.  Bills and envelopes were provided in your June newsletter but response 
has been poor.  Please help our membership by responding now.  Mailing information 
is on  the back page .  Thank you for your cooperation! Ruth Rhodes, Treas. 

 
¶ Belated birthday wishes to former president, Dimney La Salla, who was 93 this past 

June 9.  
 
¶ Great to see several new faces at the June meeting: Bruce Powers, with wife,Jean; 

Irma Keiran, with granddaughter, Jenny Morgan; &  Kent Earnhardt. Look forward to 
see you at the meetings this year.  

 
¶ We need a volunteer to do refreshments for the January meeting and the May meeting 

and a volunteer to bring drinks for the December meeting. The sign-up sheet will be at 
the September meeting. 

Presidentõs Message: 

Triangle Ostomy Association Membership Application 

Name __________________________________         Todayôs Date:   __________  

Spouseôs Name ______________________________________________________  

Mailing Address  ____________________________________________________  

Phone Number:  _____________________________________________________  

Email: _____________________________________________________________  

[  ]  I would like to receive the newsletter by email 

I have a    Colostomy _____       Ileostomy _____    Urostomy (Ileal conduit) _____      

 Other _____      Year of Surgery __________ 

I am not an Ostomate, but would like to be a member and support the organization ____ 

I cannot afford the dues but would like to be a member ____    (Confidential) 

We welcome ostomates and other persons interested in this group and its activities for 

membership and appreciate the help they can provide as members.  To join, complete 

the above form and send it with a check or money order for $20.00 made out to Raleigh 

Chapter of UOA and mail to Mrs. Ruth Rhodes, 8703 Cypress Club Drive, Raleigh, 

NC 27615.  Dues cover membership in the local chapter, including a subscription to the 

local By-Pass publication and help support the mission of our organization. 

September 2012 

8703 Cypress Club Drive 

Raleigh, NC 27615 

NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday, September 4 2012 at 7:15 pm Rex Hospital 

PROGRAM: Reconnect after the summer; Group sharing session! 
  

  

 

 

 

 

Triangle Area Ostomy Association 



 

MEETING INFO:  

Meetings are held the first Tuesday of each month 

(except July and August) at 7:15 PM in the Rex Sur-

gical Center Waiting Room, 4420 Lake Boone 

Trail, Raleigh, NC.  Enter through the Rex Hospital 

Main Entrance, which is near the Parking Garage. 

 

REMINDER:  

In the event of inclement weather on the day of a 

scheduled  meeting, please contact Rex Healthcare at 

919-784-3100.  If Wake County schools are closed 

due to weather, then we will not meet. 
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DISCLAIMER  

Articles and information printed in this  

newsletter are not necessarily endorsed by the 

Triangle Ostomy Association and may not be 

applicable to everybody.  Please consult your 

physician or WOC Nurse for medical advice  

that is best for you. 

MISSION of the Triangle Area Ostomy Association: 

The mission of our organization is to assist people who have or will have intestinal or urinary diversions: 

including a colostomy, ileostomy, urostomy, and continent diversions including j-pouches.  We provide 

psychological support, educational services, family support, advocacy and promote our services to the   

public and professional communities. 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  

Sept. 3 Labor Day 

 

Sept. 4 UOAA Meeting, Rex 7:15pm 
 

  
 

Sept. 17 CCFA Meeting, Rex 

 7:30 pm 

 

 

CCFA SUPPORT GROUP 

Date:  Third Monday of every month 

Time:  7:30 pm ï 9:00 pm 

Place: Rex Healthcare 

Contact:  Reuben Gradsky  

gutcheckrdu@gmail.com 
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MINUTES OF THE JUNE 5, 2012 
MEETING OF THE TRIANGLE AREA OSTOMY ASSOCIATION  

  
Jeff Burcham, Vice-President, opened the June meeting at 7:35 PM by 

welcoming 25+ members and guests. First time visitors included Bruce Powers and 
his wife, Jean; Irma Keiran and her granddaughter, Jenny Morgan; and Kent 
Earnhardt. Delicious refreshments provided by Dot Hoover were enjoyed by all. A 
new refreshment sign-up sheet was passed around for members to sign up to 
provide refreshments through June, 2013. 

Ruth Rhodes, Treasurer, gave a financial report and reminded members that 
dues were due for the 2012-13 year by September. She was willing to accept checks 
after the meeting. Ruth also reported that Carolyn King is not doing well and is being 
taken care of by Hospice. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Carolyn and her family. 

Ed Withers, our web master, asked for members to let him know if they did not 
receive the latest newsletter. He also stated that the newsletters could be seen on 
our web site. 

Jeff thanked Ruth Rhodes, Ed Withers, Charis Kirk, Jes Ormondroyd, and 
Sam Bundy for their combined efforts in getting the newsletter mailed and sent to 
membersô email addresses. 

Jes displayed a new pouch from ConvaTec with a wider end and also 
announced she and her husband would be adding to their family in November! Best 
wishes to Jes for a happy and healthy pregnancy! 

Jeff introduced Charis Kirk who gave a very interesting program on the history 
of ostomy surgeries and appliances. During her talk, members discussed different 
types of appliances that they have worn throughout the years. Charis also discussed 
the history of bowel diseases (dysentery, ulcerative colitis and Crohnôs) and the 
changes in treatments over the years. Famous celebrities with ostomies include 
Dwight Eisenhower, Fred Astaire, Napoleon, Al Geiberger, Bob Hope, the Queen 
Mother, Ed Sullivan, Loretta Young, and Barbara Streisand. Charis promised to do 
another program on this subject after she completes her research. 

A general discussion regarding travel plans for the summer followed. Jeff 
wished everyone a great and safe summer. He also thanked Dot Hoover again for 
the wonderful refreshments and invited all to enjoy them again.We will meet again 
the first Tuesday in September. Billy Adams will provide refreshments. The meeting 
was adjourned at 8:30 PM. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Sessums 
 

 

START PLANNING NOW!!!  

August 7-10, 2013 

4th UOAA National Conference, 

Jacksonville FL 

GROUP OFFICERS AND CONTACT INFO:  

All officers are available for member support 

President:                  Sam Bundy            919-876-0736 

VP:    Jeff Burcham 919-847-9669 

Secretary:    Bonnie Sessums 919-403-7804 

Treasurer   Ruth Rhodes 919-782-3460 

Editors: Charis Guerin 919-270-4484 

 Jes Ormondroyd  508-654-6073 

Webmaster:  Ed Withers 919-553-9083 

Visitor Coordinator Gloria Rose 919-622-0026 

Prof. Advisor: Stephanie Yates 919-668-0124 
Website:   www.RaleighUOA.org   

Email:  TriangleUOAA@EmbarqMail.com  

http://www.ccfa.org/


 

  WOC Nurses  
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Wake Med 

Leigh Ammons     919-350-5171 

Melanie Johnson    919-350-5171 

 

Wake Med, Cary 

Joanna Burgess    919-350-5231 

 

UNC Hospital 
Michael Kalos    919-843-9234 

Barbara Koruda    919-843-9234 

Lara Leininger    919-843-9234 

 

Durham Regional 
Tom Hobbs    919-470-4000 

Felicia Street    919-471-4561 
 

Duke 

Jane Fellows    919-681-7743 

Michelle Rice    919-681-2436 

Angela Richardson   919-681-7743 

Leanne Richbourg    919-681-6694 

Stephanie Yates     919-613-2035 

Duke Health Raleigh Hospital 

Krys Dixon    919-954-3446 

Erika Dickerson 

Maria Parham Hospital 

Kathy Thomas    919-431-3700 

Durham VA Medical Center 

Mary Garrett    919-286-0411 

Reba Giles    919-286-0411 

Rex Hospital 

Ann Woodruff     919-784-2048 

Susan Beyer     919-784-2048 
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      For more information contact our  
       Customer Interaction Center at 
    1-800-422-8811 

          Monday ï Thursday, 8:30 a.m. ï 8:00 p.m., ET 
       Friday, 8:30 a.m. ï 6:00 p.m., ET 

      www.ConvaTec.com 

 Great Comebacks® RECOGNIZES JOANNA BURGESS, RN, AS THE 

2012, NATIONAL AWARD RECIPIENT  

"Through all of Joanna's medical challenges, her positive attitude and desire to help others 

kept her going. Great Comebacks is proud to recognize Joanna for everything she has 

done, as a patient and as a nurse, to build greater awareness and educate others about 

living life with an ostomy," said Rolf Benirschke, founder and chairman of the Great Come-

backs® Program. 

*To learn more about the Great Comebacks® Program, visit www.greatcomebacks.com! 

 

  

 

 



 

Reasons Itôs Great to be 

an Ostomate! 

1. You have something in 

common with your dog: 

you both use poop bags! 

2. You can probably get out 

of a speeding ticket by 

showing the Officer your 

bag! 

3. You can decorate your 

bags to make them match 

your moods, your outfits, 

and even your shoes! 

4. You can tell people 

youôre irritable because 

your bowels are! 

5. Your new life motto can 

be, ñBe Calm and Buy New 

Underwear.ò :)  
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Stephanie Hughes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdate : March 8, 1986 

Diagnosis: Crohn's Disease, 1999 

Hobbies: Writing, training for triathlon, and 

shopping ï is that a hobby? 

 

How I Stay Positive : I am a firm believer in 

the concept of "mind over matter." There 

have been many times when I have seen 

how a positive attitude translates into feeling 

better. I believe you have a choice: Waste 

your time being upset that you have 

Crohn's/ostomy or accept the hand you've 

been dealt and live the best life possible! 

  

Printing of this newsletter provided by: 

 

LAUGTHER IS THE BEST MEDICINE!  

WORLD OSTOMY & OSTOMY AWARENESS DAY  

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2012  

* As you may already know, World Ostomy 

Day is a global campaign held every third 

year designed to enhance public aware-

ness of the challenges faced by people 

with ostomies , and the vital work of 

ostomy associations. This yearôs theme is:   

 ñLetôs Be Heard!ò 


